A. T. Still University College of Graduate Health Studies

Anxiety Among Health Professionals Working in Correctional / Detention Settings During the COVID-19 Pandemic and Associated Factors: A Research Study

Are you a **health care professional** working in a correctional / detention setting (prison, jail, or detention center)? If so, we are interested in hearing about your experiences during the COVID-19 pandemic!

- We are conducting a research study investigating the severity of anxiety among health professionals who worked in correctional /detention settings during the COVID-19 pandemic.
- Please consider completing a brief anonymous electronic survey. The survey should take about 10 minutes of your time.
- This survey is anonymous and there will be no personal identifying information required.
- Please click the provided link or scan the QR code to participate.
- Thank you for your time!





*Please email sa135989@atsu.edu with any questions.

